Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
FCO SMO Test Track and Calibration Bay Addition

FCO SMO Test Track and Calibration Bay Addition

Bids will be received by the Department of Transportation Tallahassee Office until 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 29, 2009 for Proposal ID E9080, Financial Project Number 422511-4-52-01 and 422511-2-52-01. The work consists of an expansion of the Test Track and Calibration Bay Addition at the State Materials Office in Gainesville, Florida. Budget estimate is $800,000.

Contract is pending approval by Alachua County and St. John's River Water Management District.

Each bidder shall either be currently prequalified with the Florida Department of Transportation in the work class of Hot Plant-Mixed Bituminous Course or submit a current Builder's or General Contractor's License issued by the State of Florida. Attendance at the Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting is required in order to bid. The meeting will be held at: State of Florida Materials Research Park, 5007 N. E. 39th Ave., Gainesville, FL 32609, September 2, 2009, 1:00 p.m. Meeting information may be obtained by calling: Mary Fossum at (352)955-6640.

Complete letting advertisement information for this project is available on our website: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/cc-admin or by calling (850)414-4000.

